
 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
DATE:   April 28, 2020 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Westland Drive Drainage Improvements 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: May 17, 2021, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to make changes to the Contract Documents and specifications 
as well as respond to questions that the City has received from potential bidders. The City’s 
responses hereby become a part of the Contract Documents and modify the original specifications 
as noted below. 
 
Changes to the Contract Documents & Specifications: 
 

1. The following plan sheets have been revised to include an engineer’s stamp and seal:  1, 1A, 
1B, 2, 3,   

 
2. The project book’s cover sheet has been revised to include an engineer’s stamp and seal. 

 
3. The revised plan sheets and project book cover is posted at the link provided to those who 

submitted a Bid Document Request form and is titled “Westland Drive Drainage 
Improvements – AD1 Revised Plans Sheets.pdf” and “Westland Drive Drainage 
Improvements – AD1 Revised Project Book Cover.pdf”, respectively. 

 
 
Questions Received: 
 

Question #1:  Are there any DBE percentages on this job? 
 
Response #1: There are no set DBE goals for this job. However, the City does encourage the 
utilization of DBE firms for subcontracting and requests bidders list any use of DBEs on the 
Diversity Business Enterprise Form included in the bid package. 
 
Question #2:  Will contractor license classifications other than a full HRA – Highway, Railroad 
and Airport Classification be accepted? 
 
Response #2: No. While we encourage as much bidding participation as possible, the City 
determined that the work requires the full HRA classification.  
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


